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STAFFORD F.D.C. NEWSLETTER – JULY 2025

We hope you enjoyed our final Party evening as much as we did. Thank you for supporting us.
Stafford Club is now closed until Thursday September 4th when we re-open again at Walton Village Hall.
Rugeley club is still open until the end of July and has a Special Tea dance at Slitting Mill Hall on Sunday 17th of August 2pm - 5pm with Eve Evans calling and Joe Dunn and Yetyn playing. That should be fun.
Lots of cake is a bonus!

Cannock remains open throughout the Summer, so opportunities to dance are still there for those who wish to continue dancing during the school holidays.

We look forward to seeing you all again in September if not before.

Enjoy your summer. 

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT
Exciting funding news for 2025: as a Group Member of the English Folk Dance and Song Society, our club can now receive free unrestricted funding through online shopping thanks to our new fundraising partner, easyfundraising.

We’re now registered with easyfundraising, which means you can help us for FREE. Over 8,000 retailers will donate to us when you use easyfundraising to shop with them – at no extra cost to yourself! All you need to do is sign up and remember to use easyfundraising whenever you shop online. It’s easy and completely FREE! These donations really mount up, so please sign up to support us at  https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stafford-folk-dance-club  
That's right, you can raise money for us every time you buy clothes, groceries, takeaways, insurance, holidays or anything else you buy online at no extra cost. Join here and we could win a £500 donation, Pass the information on to your family and friends too.

There is also a QR code you could use.      [image: image1.png]
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